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Greenwaste Acceptance 
 
 
Beginning November 15, 2003, the Yolo County Central Landfill can no longer accept 
greenwaste coming from the following counties unless the hauler has a compliance agreement 
from the California Department of Food and Agriculture: Alameda, Contra Costa, Humboldt, 
Marin, Mendocino, Monterey, Napa, San Mateo, Santa Clara, Santa Cruz, Solano (this includes 
Unincorporated, Dixon, Vacaville, etc.) and Sonoma. 
 
These regulations have been put in place in an attempt to stop the spread of Sudden Oak 
Death, a disease that affects oak trees. There are areas in Solano County that have trees 
infected with this disease. 
 
Greenwaste coming from Solano County, by haulers with a compliance agreement, will be 
disposed of in the landfill and will be charged a garbage rate. 
 
These regulations do not apply to construction waste, pallets or lumber. 
 
Please see the attached letter from the California Department of Food and Agriculture. You may 
contact them at (916) 654-0312 for more information or to obtain a compliance agreement. 
 

 

 




